
As an owner and resident of Pointe Nord, I expect the city to honour their 
agreement with the developer so that the developer can complete its Master 
plan as was sold to us. 
 
We value the community and surrounding that has been created in Pointe 
Nord and expect this to continue with the original master plan of the 
developer. 
 
Therefore the city needs to adhere to its commitment. 
 
Thank you. 
	
Anastasia	Tsotroudis	


